
 

High Commission of India, Kuala Lumpur 

COVID19 : Advisory for Indian Nationals 

As you are aware,the Government of Malaysia has announced 

extension of theMovement Control Order(MCO)till28 April 2020. At 

the same time, the Government of India’s travel advisory, prohibiting all 

passengers from Malaysia (including Indian Nationals) from travelling to 

India from 17 March 2020 continues to be in effect. Kindly note that 

these restrictions are temporary in nature and are being periodically 

reviewed at the highest levels in GOI. 

Since no flights will be operating from Malaysia to India and in view 

of the prevailing COVID-19 situation across the world, including India & 

Malaysia, all Indian Nationals in Malaysia, resident or visitors, are 

requested: - 

(i) Follow the directives of Malaysian Government with regard 

to MCO.  

(ii) To Stay indoors, stay safe & maintain social distancing. 

(iii) Not to go to the Airport till GOI restrictions are in effect, in 

order to prevent avoidable exposure to COVID-19 infection 

 Indian Nationals requiring emergency assistance may contact the 

24 x 7 Helpline/ Whatsapp(+60 18 3196715 or Email Id 

hciklcrt2020@gmail.com)  for assistance. For regular updates, 

please check the High Commission website@ hcikl.gov.in, Twitter 

handle - India in Malaysia @hcikl. 

Indian Nationals in Malaysia who have been unable to return to 

India due to the travel restrictions imposed from 18 March 2020 onward, 

are requested to immediately register themselves at the High 

Commission of India in Kuala Lumpur.All persons who had registered 

prior to 08 Apr 2020 are requested to provide certain additional 

details. 

Click here for Link 
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